
 

19 May 2017 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

Design and Enterprise Voluntary Contribution 

Next half term your son/daughter will be starting a new project in their DE lessons, looking at textiles, 
developing their knowledge and understanding of finishing techniques by designing a pattern to be 
used to batique dye a tote bag. 

In order to provide your child with high quality materials we request a voluntary contribution of £3 per 
student towards the cost of the tote bag and materials. 
  
If your child is entitled to free school meals, then we ask for a reduced amount of £1.50.  
 
We would be grateful if you would complete and return the reply slip below to the school office by 
Friday 26 May 2017. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss S Cockayne  
Teacher of Design and Enterprise 
 

Please complete and return to the school office by Friday 26 May 2017 
 

Design and Enterprise Voluntary Contribution 
 

Student name _______________________Tutor Group               Technology Group                
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £3 towards the cost of a tote bag to be used in Design 
and Enterprise 

 
My child is entitled to free school meals and I enclose a contribution of £1.50 
 
 
I am unable to contribute towards the cost of materials used in Technology. 
 
 

Signed                                     Date    


